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Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety


Headwaters is redoing restoration of Willow Creek south of Creede since 
Spring run-off destroyed their last attempt due to poor engineering. They 
have hired new engineers and gotten funding however they do not know if 
work is going to proceed this summer or next. They use soil from this 
permit for the restoration project.
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